Opinion of the CSC members of the GCC on GCC/DOC 07/2022:
Directive on an in-house supervisory committee for salary savings plan investment
management and administration

The CSC members of the GCC give the following opinion on document GCC/DOC 7/2022.
On consultation

Statutory consultation in the GCC meeting on 26 April 2022 was impossible but the President, in
an email of 29 April 2022, declared that “there are no reasons to repeat the GCC meeting”.

On the merits

The CSC members of the GCC appreciate the fruitful debate with the CSC appointees during the
meeting of the Supervisory Committee for Salary Savings Plan Investment Management and
Administration on 7 April 2022. The envisaged amendments were discussed and the CSC
proposals were taken on board.

Though it is unfortunate that document GCC/DOC 07/2022 does not show the tracked changes,
which would have permitted an easier assessment of the amendments to the directive in place, its
content is welcomed. The changes are summarised in the Intranet announcement “Salary Savings

Plan governance”.

Conclusion

The opinion of the CSC members of the GCC is given under protest after the President’s refusal to
repeat the GCC meeting. It is unanimously positive on the proposal in GCC/DOC 07/2022.

The CSC members of the GCC


http://my.internal.epo.org/portal/private/epo/organisation/dg4/?WCM_GLOBAL_CONTEXT=/epo/intranet/organisation/dg4/vp4/announcements/2022/1651839717777_salary_savings_plan_governance
http://my.internal.epo.org/portal/private/epo/organisation/dg4/?WCM_GLOBAL_CONTEXT=/epo/intranet/organisation/dg4/vp4/announcements/2022/1651839717777_salary_savings_plan_governance

